
Submitter: Sherry Conn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I agree we need to go back to voting in person and then our election would be fair. 

Yes keep the absentee ballots for our military and the ones taht require to have a-

mail-in ballot.  

This will keep people more honest and stop people from voting for others. 


